MERCED

FACILITIES MANAGEMENT ADVISORY

DATE: August 20, 2024

RE: CAMPUS WATER PRESSURE

Dear Campus Community,

This morning there was an electrical component failure at the Pump House impacting the campus
water system. As a result, there was an unplanned outage to the water system. The unplanned
outage lasted approximately 20 minutes. During that time, water pressure across campus was
significantly diminished from normal pressure. Facilities Management technicians remedied the
issue, and the water system is now operational. Repairs of the failed component are being
scheduled.

Facilities technicians are currently checking the building and the water systems throughout
campus.
We apologize for the inconvenience.

If you have any guestions, or concerns or require service, please contact Facilities Management.

CONTACT INFORMATION:

Facilities Management
http://facilities.ucmerced.edu/
facilities@ucmerced.edu

(209) 228-2986
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